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The Alameda County Public Works Agency will be soliciting bids from prospective contractors to 

construct the Patterson Pass Road Safety Improvement Project at Milepost Marker 6.4 this 

Summer 2015.  This project will require Patterson Pass Road to be closed to all vehicular traffic 

(except to emergency vehicles), pedestrians, and bicyclists at milepost marker 6.4 for the entire 

duration of the project, approximately 60 days. 

Once the project has been awarded, we will work with the contractor to develop a construction 

schedule and send updates to advise you of the start date of this project.  Updates will also be 

posted at our website. 

For more information, please visit our website at www.acpwa.org/pwa/updates or contact the Bond 

Ng at (510) 670-5785 (email: bond@acpwa.org). 

PATTERSON PASS ROAD (24/7) CLOSURE 

(Actual days to be determined) 

 


